
 

Celebrating 98 Years 

Our Administrator, Jessica Hancock, can be reached at (804) 733-0148 or via email  

Jessica@petersburghomeforladies.org 

For more information visit www.petersburghomeforladies.org 

 

Upcoming Events: 

September 10th –16th 

National Assisted Living Week 

“Season of Reflection” 

 

October 20th 

Trick-or-Treat 

Saint Mark’s Preschool 

 
Smiling faces are the hallmark of who we are. While everyday is a  

reason to celebrate, “PINK DAY” seems like yet another opportunity 

to have some fun! Special thanks to our families and youth  

volunteers who helped make this day a success! 

Music is the  

language of the 

soul. Thank you 

Van Saxon for 

speaking to us 

with your  

instrument. 

Celebrating 

Beer Day  

with local  

favorite  

Trapezium 

Brewery. 

Summer 2023 

Edition 



 

 
 

“As remarkable as the institution were the  

people who made it. They were gentlewomen from 

another age, living in what would now be called 

“genteel poverty,” Most had no central heat in 

their homes, no cars, few conveniences. Yet they 

abounded in the joy of living, of a story well told or 

a game well played, of friendship, of laughter, of 

family, and of their God.” 

    Hibernia Cuhbert 

Dedicating our newly renovated gathering space and celebrating our 98th  

anniversary, remarkable words were shared by Assistant Fire Marshal Lemar  

Johnson as he emotionally detailed a story of love within the city of Petersburg,  

Councilman Charles Cutherbert who, when speaking of the portrait of Mary Friend 

Whyte stated, “I did not know her, but I grew up knowing her name…”, Board of 

Director’s President Barbara Finney, who spoke of the unchanging  

mission of Petersburg Home for Ladies to provide security, companionship, care 

and love, and be an agent of blessing to all, and Pastor  Timothy Brindle of West 

End Baptist Church, who commissioned a heavenly blessing through his  

passionate prayers. Thank you to all who have journeyed with us for these 98 years. 

The Spirit of ‘76 is celebrated in many ways. 

While traditions of “bomb pops” or tie dye 

shirts rank among newer conventions, the 

pronouncement of Liberty rings as true  

today as it is did on that sacred first  

meeting in Philadelphia 1776. 


